Minutes to SPACED Planning meeting held on 18th January 2006

Recorded by Thomas Tu

Meeting opened at 14:30 

Present: Thomas Tu, Ashleigh Brook, Wade Shiell, Jim Chittleborough, Aaron Frishling, Lisa Turley, Jennifer Lawrence

Apologies: Luke Maurits, William Pham

Absent: Kevin Chan, Sean Manning, Veronica Edmonds

Lisa Turley presented treasurer’s report. SPACED has less money than is accounted for. This may be because of the Flinder’s grant that still hasn’t been paid. Passed by Wade Shiell, motion seconded by Aaron Frishling.

Michael Bammann entered at 14:35

Wade Shiell said due to lack of co-ordination/ support for last year’s events, responsibility for 2006 events are to be placed on one person. If that person has not organised that event by a predetermined date (a week before it is due to occur is the default) then that person will be denied further responsibility for the event and the event will be cancelled. Unanimously passed. 

Organisers for events should E-mail committee or general members for help concerning their respective events. This is their own responsibility. 

2006 Activities

Pubcrawl (to be held on 10th March, i.e. Week 2 Friday)

Ashleigh Brook should organise this event. He should also inform Lisa Turley on procedure for organising a pubcrawl. 

Quiz night (to be held on 7th of April, i.e. Week 6 Friday)

Jennifer Lawrence should organise this event. 

Cocktail party (date TBA)

Committee should wait until this year’s new member base is finalised and new committee is sworn in to confirm interest levels within the club to justify organising this event.

SPACED 2005 excursions (date TBA)

Committee should wait until this year’s new member base is finalised and new committee is sworn in to confirm interest levels within the club to justify organising this event.

Lisa Turley can organise excursions to Codan and Tenix, whenever possible. 

Further ideas to be brainstormed in future meetings.

Lectures (whenever we can get speakers)

Wade Shiell should organise the lectures. 

Lisa Turley should create posters advertising the lectures.

Aaron Frishling should stick up the posters around Uni. 

Michael Bammann left at 14:55

Lunchtime videos

Cancelled for 2006.

Video Nights (Monthly event)

Thomas Tu should organise video nights in the Kerr Grant approximately once every month.

Social Dinners (Monthly event)

Thomas Tu should organise social dinners once every month. 

End of year camp (date TBA)

Committee should wait until this year’s new member base is finalised and new committee is sworn in to confirm interest levels within the club to justify organising this event.

SPACED/CsAu events (date TBA)

Wade Shiell and Lisa Turley should E-mail CsAu to organise a date and event that suits both clubs. 

Social BBQ (to be held on 17th March, i.e. Week 3 Friday)

Thomas Tu should organise this event. 

Observatory Excursions (dates TBA)

Wade Shiell should organise 3 dates to go to the observatory in Stockport. He should also liaise with Jennifer Lawrence. 

Planetarium Excursions (dates TBA)

Wade Shiell should organise 2 dates to go to the planetarium at Mawson Lakes campus. He should also liaise with Jennifer Lawrence. 

O-week stall (February 20th – 23rd)

Wade Shiell should co-ordinate the stall.

Stall staff will be hired nearer to the date.

Committee voted that a flyer be designed, printed and distributed at the stall. 

Majority of committee voted that T-shirts will be designed for the pubcrawl only, no general club T-shirt will be designed.

Wade Shiell should organise a computer and projector for the stall. Lisa Turley should bring her laptop, just in case. 

Jennifer Lawrence should design the posters and newsletters for the O-week stall. 

Wade Shiell mentioned that the AGM should be held on 15th March, i.e. Week 3 Wednesday. Unanimously passed. 

Wade Shiell asked to use SPACED funds to buy a telescope mount for the newly acquired SPACED telescope. Lisa Turley said that SPACED shouldn’t spend money it doesn’t have. Unanimously passed that SPACED does not purchase a telescope mount for the present. 

Wade Shiell mentioned that a tour of the Bragg observatory should be organised for 21st March. Unanimously passed.

Jennifer Lawrence mentioned that she is producing a handbook on how to organise events. All committee members should be prepared to write instructions on how to organise their respective events for this handbook. 

Meeting closed at 16:22

